
NEW Early Childhood Resource

• Are you not sure where to refer families with housing needs?

Email us any concerns or questions to see if we can help you! Support is 
confidential, free, and offered by two Early Childhood specialists with knowledge 
of the McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Act. Learn about resources and 
programs to support the development/mental health of very young children.

EdAdvance staff are always here to support you with your questions and concerns 
on the McKinney-Vento Act.

• Early Childhood teachers, providers, and directors, do you have 
questions about families struggling with housing and homelessness?

• Are you dealing with families with young children that have different 
living arrangements?

Contact us today!
Reach us through this dedicated email: 
homelessinfo@edadvance.org


